
LETTER 49 
 

Oct 15th 1904 
 
Robt W. Paul, Esq 
68 High Holborn, 
 LONDON, W.C. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I beg to acknowledge yours of Sept 9th 1904, and am looking forward to the arrival of 
instrument and catalogue by next mail, or with other goods from Messrs Allison & Co. 
when I will write you further. 
 
I am, yours faithfully, 
Alf Geo Jackson 


